
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/18/2014 9:57:30 AM
Subject: Shealy Request

On September 9th Lexington medical foundation is honoring 3 Medal of Honor recipients . The event 
will be at the convention center at 7 pm. I would love for you to come as my quest as I will be giving 
Kyle carpenter an award n he is from Lexington county. It would be great to have you there with me.

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583
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